TO: All members of UTU 1741, San Francisco, San Mateo & San Carlos

Posted on UTU 1741 website and distributed by yard

FROM: Secretary/treasurer UTU 1741, Douglas Grunwald

Re: Monthly union dues

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

In June, 2010 our International increased the legislative assessment collected from each active member from \$5.00 to \$6.00 per month. This assessment is a part of each member's monthly dues and it should have been increased at the time of implementation but it wasn't. As of September, 2012 all active members will see their union dues payroll deduction increase by \$1.00 per month.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thanks, Doug

Sectreas1741@sonic.net

Phone: 415/500-2244